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Relates to SB 163 (Change Board and Commission Sunset Dates)  
 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Received No Responses 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
Repealing the delayed repeal of the signed language interpreting practices board. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
This bill has no fiscal impact.  
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
On October 23, 2012 the Legislative Finance Committee Sunrise/Sunset Subcommittee reviewed 
presentation from the Regulation and Licensing Department superintendent J. Dee Dennis who 
described the Signed Language of Interpreting Practices Board services to the public. Generally, 
the subcommittee has the option of one of the three following recommendations for each board 
or commission: to continue with a new sunset date, to continue with the removal of the sunset 
date, or to terminate a board by allowing it to sunset. The subcommittee voted to extend the 
signed language interpreting practices board sunset date to July 1, 2018.  
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